FEBRUARY 8, 2021 VOLUME 4

CEC NEWSLETTER

VISALIA UNIFIED PROJECTS

MAKE YOUR VOICE HEARD DR. STEPHEN MORRIS

The Civic Education Center became involved with Visalia Unified School District (VUSD) via an invitation and contract from the Ethics department at CSU Fresno. The purpose of our involvement was to nurture districtwide inclusivity teams. Visalia Unified created the inclusivity teams to give students and staff a safe space to address race, gender identity, and dress code enforcement concerns.

In just over a year, CEC has witnessed tremendous change. The superintendent, Dr. Ravalin, and district administrator, Mr. Gridiron have built a dynamic team in which each member is committed to providing a safe, high-quality learning environment for all students. This fall, despite the pandemic, VUSD's students have become involved in our Democracy School. They are tackling some very complex issues such as houselessness (homelessness), mental health, farmworkers, and school policy issues. We at CEC are very impressed with the skill and knowledgeable energy these students bring to each meeting. However, this should come as no surprise, given the safe space now exist at VUSD.

We are looking forward to the accomplishments and projects of these extraordinary students.

